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16th November 2023 

Stationery Packs are now available 
to order via Kookaburra. Please see 
details below on how to log-in and 

order your 2024 packs. 

Any sponsor money you may 

have from last Friday’s 

walkathon, is due back at 

school this Friday 17th 

November. Thank you to those 

who have returned it.  

Please return to your classroom 

or the office. There are some 

great prizes to be won!! 

Raise over 
$40 & 

receive a 
bouncy ball. 

Electric 
Scooters & 
Bikes to be 

won! 
Rebel 

Voucher 
prizes for 
Yr 5 & 6 

Wishing our Year 6 

students a safe, 

fun & fabulous 

time at their city 

camp next week!! 

We are looking 

forward to 

hearing all about 

it on your return! 



 
 

 


